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US. Department Office of the Associate
of Transporiation Administrator for Airports

Federal Avidtion
Administration

MAY 3 - 2007

Mr. David W. Zoll, Esq.
Zoll & Kranz, LLC
Attorneys at Law

6620 West Central Avenue
Toledo, OH 43617

Dear Mr. Zoll:

800 Independence Ave., SW.
Washington, DC 20591

Secretary Mary Peters has asked me to respond to your letter of April 16 regarding the
Cuyahoga County Airport Draft Master Plan and the potential impacts on the city of

Willoughby Hills.

The Federal Aviation Administration understands your interest in the proposed development
at Cuyahoga County Airport. We have reviewed the information submitted and will take it

under advisement as we review any updated planning documents for the airport. The airport
sponsor initially submitted the Final Draft Airport Master Plan Report, Runway Safety Area
Study, and Airport Layout Plan (ALP) for FAA review. However, on March 14, the sponsor

withdrew them.

Therefore, until the airport sponsor completes any updated planning studies and the FAA
reviews them, the ALP dated December 10, 1982 remains in effect. This ALP does not
depict any airport expansion into the city of Willoughby Hills. We request that you continue
working with the airport sponsor as the sponsor completes additional work on these studies.

I trust this information is helpful.

Sincere}y,

@il Guefpp—

D. Kirk Shaffer
Associate Administrator
for Airports



